
The Office of Violence Against Women Grant invites all students to attend Bystander Intervention Training.
This free training will position you to actively intervene in incidents of domestic/dating violence, stalking and sexual assault 

(DVSAS). We will discuss the following:
•	 Definitions of key terms

•	 Warning signs of DVSAS

To attend, students MUST rsvp by emailing OVW Program Director Alexandra Glumac at aglumac@ssc.edu with the date 
they’d like to attend. Confirmation will be sent along with the link for the training session.  

Students will be required to complete an online evaluation of the training in order to receive a certificate of completion. We also 
ask that students keep their cameras on during the training to ensure maximum benefit.

Reservations MUST be made by noon or before the day of the workshop. 

You CAN Make a Difference!!
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This project is supported by Grant No. 2020-WA-AX-0010 awarded by the Office on Violence Against Women, U.S. Department of Justice. The opinions, 
findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this publication/program/exhibition are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Department of Justice, Office on Violence Against Women.

Tuesday, February 7th, 10:00 – 11:15 am 

Thursday, February 9th, 1:00 – 2:15 pm 

Wednesday, February 15th, 11:00 am – 12:15 pm 

Tuesday, March 7th, 9:00 – 10:15 am 

Wednesday, March 8th, 12:00 – 1:15pm

Thursday, March 9th, 2:00 – 3:15 pm 

Tuesday, April 4th, 11:00 am – 12:15 pm 

Thursday, April 6th, 1:00 pm – 2:15 pm

Wednesday, April 12th, 9:00 – 10:15 am 

Many instructors are offering extra-credit for attending this important workshop. Service learning credits available as well!  
Talk with them to see if you qualify! Let’s work together to end violence!!

•	 Review and application of violence-reduction strategies

•	 Barriers to being an active bystander




